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From: Justin Ly - NOAA Federal <justin.ly@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 9:17 AM


To: Seth Naman


Cc: Wes Smith


Subject: Re: Briefing for tomorrow


Nice work Seth,


I have a few comments/edits in the attached document.


Thanks,


On Mon, Dec 3, 2018 at 7:32 PM Seth Naman - NOAA Federal <seth.naman@noaa.gov> wrote:


Justin and Wes here is a first draft for a briefing for Lisa for tomorrow. Feel free to edit or add.


Seth


--

Seth Naman


Fisheries Biologist


National Marine Fisheries Service


1655 Heindon Rd


Arcata, CA 95521


Voice: 707-825-5180


Fax: 707-825-4840


--
Justin Ly


North Coast Branch Supervisor


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


(707) 825-5154


(707) 496-7237 cell


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

